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Cheder Chabad Boys Division 

 
Dear Parents,  
  
As we prepare for Shabbos mevarchim Cheshvan, we reflect on our cus-
tom to increase in tefilah and bakashah before each month, asking Ha-
shem to bless the coming month. 
  
We recite the entire Tehilim and add a special tefilah followed by a bero-
choh as a setting for the announcement of Rosh Chodesh.  
  
Let's reflect on the details of the berochoh and begin by embracing the 
words "chaveirim kol Yisroel", may we band together with even more 
ahavas Yisroel in seeking Hashem's help for the future month. 
  
May this month bring a renewal in life, all Yidden should be healthy, in 
peace in Eretz Yisroel, America and the entire world. May we find joy 
and celebration with the restoration and reestablishment of our mosdos 
of Torah and tefilah, and may it be the month of ultimate salvation and 
redemption with the coming of Moshiach, Amein.  
  
Good Shabbos,  
 
Rabbi Kaplan 
 

Letter from the Menahel: 
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SHABBOS MEVORCHIM TEHILLIM 
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Menachem Mendel Lehr and Chaim Meir Lustig 

May you have a Shnas Hatzlochah! 
MAZEL TOV Srulik Lefkovitz on his Bar Mitzvah!  

 

 

Happy Birthday 


